
Construction
coming soon!
施工即將開始!
¡Muy pronto comienza la construcción!
Paalala sa maagang paghahanda sa 
pagsisimula ng konstruksiyon! 

Installation of new transportation safety 
improvements on Taylor Street between 
Market and Sutter will begin June 2019 as 
part of the Safer Taylor Street Project.

Find out more at sfmta.com/safertaylor

Safety improvements include:
• Lane reduction and new turn lanes
• Wider loading and parking areas
• Painted safey zones
• More walking time to cross intersections
• Left turn signal on Taylor at Ellis
• Left turn restriction on Taylor at Eddy


